Part-time At-large Senate Representative Nominees – 2020-2021

Jason Fults – Part-Time A&P, Adult Education - current PT Rep
I have served on the Senate, representing part-time faculty and staff, since 2017.  I most recently chaired a Senate committee to reevaluate the role of part-time staff and faculty in the College's system of shared governance, advocating for a greater voice.  If re-elected, I will continue to push for the range of measures advocated for by our constituents, including improved salary and benefits, greater job security, and overall more equity and recognition for the significant role that these faculty and staff play in achieving the College's mission.

Glynn Hayes – Adjunct Professor, Physical Science - current PT Rep 
I have been teaching in the physical sciences at SF for over 10 years. I strongly advocate for all adjunct professors. Adjuncts deserve equal pay for equal work and the college should respect and value this majority of its faculty that allows the college to meet its educational mission. As your senate representative this past year, I continued to fight and advocate for adjuncts and their issues. I led several adjunct meetings with Dr. Broadie and Dr. Bonahue and will continue to meet with and pressure the administration to follow through on their promises made in these in meetings- COVID or no COVID. 


Rebecca Johnston – Adjunct Professor, English – former PT Rep
I teach composition for the English Department. I previously spent two years in Senate serving as a representative for adjuncts and part-time employees. During that time, I helped put forward an argument for Law Enforcement adjuncts to close a pay disparity, and I was excited to see that disparity has been corrected. While this was only one issue, I would love to serve adjuncts and part time employees again as they seek to continue improving conditions at Santa Fe.
Lauren Grant – Adjunct Professor, English 
I teach classes for the English department. As a relatively new member to Santa Fe (although not to Florida colleges, in general, having worked at Valencia for several years), I would appreciate the opportunity to serve as an at-large part-time Senate Representative to increase my institutional awareness, thereby increasing my ability to advocate for faculty. In theory (and hopefully in practice, too), shared governance is an important part of our College's (and our students') success, and I would feel privileged to participate and grateful for the opportunity to help.
Kimberly A. Smith - Adjunct Professor, Social and Behavioral Sciences
I have been teaching as an adjunct professor at Santa Fe since early 2016 and have been working to help educate others about the situation many adjuncts face, which is increasingly a choice between accepting minimal pay, with no health insurance and few opportunities for advancement, or leaving the teaching profession. I fervently believe that providing equitable compensation to part-time faculty and staff would not only benefit us as individuals, but our students and the community. Doing otherwise diminishes the well-being of our community, and threatens the stability of Higher Education more broadly. I welcome an opportunity to continue this work as an elected adjunct representative in the Senate.

